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June 9, 2023 
 
RE: Bell-Hydro Infrastructure            
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
Please be advised that at its meeting held on June 6, 2023, the council of the Municipality of 
West Grey considered the above-noted matter and passed Resolution No. R-230606-008 as 
follows: 
 

"THAT in consideration of correspondence received from the Municipality of 
Tweed respecting a resolution on Bell-Hydro Infrastructure, council supports the 
resolution and directs staff to forward a copy of the resolution to the Premier of 
Ontario, the Association of Municipalities of Ontario, MPP Rick Byers, and all 
Ontario municipalities." 

Council further supports that other providers in addition to Bell Canada and Hydro one work 
together to provide access for poles to better service the infrastructure needs of Ontarians.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jamie Eckenswiller, AMP (he/him) 
Director of Legislative Services/Clerk 
Municipality of West Grey 
 
Attachment: Municipality of Tweed – Proposed Resolution Re: Bell-Hydro Infrastructure  
 
Cc. Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario 
      Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) 
      Rick Byers, MPP Grey-Bruce -Owen Sound 
      All Ontario Municipalities   
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